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Ref No: CHQ/AIGETOA/274




                 Dated: 19/04/2010
To


Sh. Kuldeep Goyal

CMD BSNL

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan

Janpath, New Delhi.
Subject: Appropriate security arrangement for non-striking employees in proposed strike of Joint Action Committee of BSNL executives and non-executives associations and unions w.e.f. 20/04/2010-Reg
Respected Sir,


Your good self is aware of proposed indefinite strike from 20th April 2010 by Joint Action Committee of executives and non-executives association and union of BSNL. In this regard we already intimated you that around 10000 members of AIGETOA are not the part and parcel of this Joint Action Committee and will not take part in the proposed strike throughout the country. Members of AIGETOA will perform their normal duties and also willing to co-operate with management in case of any contingency plan. 


Sir, one of the executive association has indicated on its web site  that it will not permit any one to enter into the premises and hence possibility of striking employees forcing resorting to use of pressure and force against the non-striking employees to prevent them from performing their duty can not be ruled out.

Therefore, I would request your kind to instruct all the heads of circles to ensure proper police protection and also arrange appropriate security in sensitive areas. So that members of AIGETOA and other non-striking employees can perform their normal duties without any hurdle, for the well being of our beloved company.  
R. P. Shahu)

General Secretary  
Copy to:

1. Thiru. A. Raja, Hon’ble MOC & IT for kind information please.

2. Sh. Gopal Das, Director (HRD) for kind information and n/a please 
3. Sh. Shakeel Ahmed, GM (SR)/BSNL, for kind information please.      







